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Yalukang Aged Care
It has been two months since our residents
returned to Yalukang Aged Care, and residents
both old and new are settling in well.

Whilst we appreciate that some members of the
community are eager to have their loved ones
residing in our care, we ask for your patience
and understanding as we rebuild back our staff
and service capacity. 

Refurbishment works for the remaining 30 beds
is expected to be completed in the next few
months, which will enable us to admit more
members of the community into aged care. 

Urgent Care
Available 24/7

Call 0428 358 892 

Walk ins welcome

1 Pascoe Street
Rochester

Flood Mitigation
REDHS has submitted a grant application to the
Commonwealth's Disaster Ready Fund for a flood
levee. If successful, construction will begin early
2026. Thank you to everyone who assisted us
with letters of support and other helpful input. 


